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Bobby Adkins

From: Craig Agranoff <me@craigagranoff.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 2:34 PM
To: Bobby Adkins
Subject: Transform McNab Park into a Stunning Botanical Garden – Act Tonight!

 

This Message Is From an External Sender  

This message came from outside your organization.  
 

Dear Mr. Adkins and Members of the Planning & Zoning Board, 

I’m reaching out to strongly support the approval of the McNab House & Gardens site plan at tonight’s meeting. 
This project offers a remarkable chance to turn an overlooked and underused park into a breathtaking botanical 
garden that would elevate Pompano Beach’s charm and vibrancy. 

Currently, McNab Park sits largely neglected, serving little purpose for most residents and often only utilized by 
the homeless. Imagine, instead, a lush, inviting botanical garden filled with vibrant flowers, serene pathways, and 
shaded seating areas, a true gem that welcomes families, visitors, and nature lovers. This transformation would 
create a stunning community space, fostering pride and connection while showcasing the natural beauty of our 
city. 

The time to act is now. Approving the McNab House & Gardens site plan tonight will breathe new life into this 
forgotten space, creating a destination that inspires and unites us all. Please vote yes to make this vision a reality. 

Thank you for your leadership and commitment to Pompano Beach. 

Sincerely, 

Craig Agranoff 

Pompano Beach Resident  

 
 


